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ITEM 6 

 
 

 REPORT for meeting to be held on 29 January 2015 
 

Corporate Plan 2015 - 2020 

 
Summary: The enclosed report to cabinet on 4 February 2015 sets out the 

work undertaken to develop a new Corporate Plan 2015-2020 
and asks cabinet to recommend it to council for approval. 

This report, therefore, provides scrutiny with an opportunity to 
pre-scrutinise the report to cabinet and make recommendations 
to cabinet on the new corporate plan 

Conclusions:  
The report should enable the scrutiny committee to determine 
any recommendations they would wish to make to cabinet on 
the new Corporate Plan 2015 -2020 
 

Recommendation:  
To consider the report to cabinet on the 4 February 2015 on the 
new Corporate Plan 2015 - 2020 and agree any 
recommendations. 

Contact Officer: 

 

 
Russell O’Keefe, Executive head of strategy, people and 
neighbourhoods   
Phone: 01603 212908 
Email: russello’keefe@norwich.gov.uk 
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